
CHANGES AT NCDSB–SEPTEMBER 2009 MORE

PRESS RELEASE
Northeastern Catholic District School Board Appoints New Student
Success Leader

Timmins, August 28th, 2009: The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is getting

ready for another wonderful school year with the announcement of a new addition to

the Senior Administration staff of the Board. James Michaud was appointed the position

of Student Success Leader starting August

24th, 2009.

Mr. Michaud brings over 10 years of

experience in the education field. Since 1999,

he has worked as a Teacher and then Vice-

Principal at a Catholic Secondary School in

Sudbury. After his fifth year of teaching, Mr.

Michaud was offered a secondment to the

Ministry of Education where some of his

responsibilities included Safe Schools,

Secondary Curriculum, Sustaining Quality Curriculum and Healthy School. He obtained

his Bachelor of Arts and Education from Nipissing University and completed his Masters

Degree from Memorial University of Newfoundland. Mr. Michaud’s further qualifications 

include Intermediate/Senior English & History, French as a Second Language, Religious

Education, Junior Qualifications, Principal’s Qualifications –Part 1 & 2, as well as his

Superintendent Qualifications.
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From Left: James Michaud, Superintendent of
Student Success, and Glenn Sheculski, Director
of Education.
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“On behalf of the Northeastern Catholic District School Board, I am pleased to

welcome James Michaud as the successful candidate for the position of Student

Success Leader,” stated Rick Brassard, Chair of the Board of Trustees. “James comes to

our board from the Sudbury Catholic District School Board where he served as an

educator and Vice Principal at the secondary level. The knowledge and skills that he

brings to the position will serve our Board well as he will be working collaboratively with

principals, staff and students at the Grade seven to twelve levels towards the

enhancement of student achievement in our Catholic schools. As Chair of the Board, I

wish James well as he prepares for these new challenges and responsibilities as we

begin the 2009-2010 school year.” 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board also

wishes to announce the following Principal

assignments for the 2009-10 school year:

 Roslyn Gauthier, Sacred Heart School,
Timmins

 Kim Hall, Acting Administrator, St. Joseph
School, South Porcupine

 Daphne Brumwell, who was Principal at
Sacred Heart School in Timmins last year, will
be on secondment to the Ministry of
Education for a period of two years. The Board
wishes her much success in this new role.

For more information, please contact:
Lynn Fecteau, Community Relations Officer
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213
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